
 

 

GRAHAM Project Office  
Windermere Drive 
Bletchley 
Milton Keynes 
MK2 3NS 
 
6th September 2024  
Our Ref: LE22/11 
 
For the attention of the resident 
 
 
Dear Neighbour, 
 
 

Lakes Estate Renewal Project - Notice of intention to commence works on Garry Close Car Park 
 

As the Principal Contractor working with Milton Keynes City Council on the Lakes Estate Renewal Project, we 
would like to inform you that we will be commencing construction activities on the Garry Close Car Park from 
8am Friday 20th September until beginning of December. 
 
This work has been brought forward due to changes/progress GRAHAM has made on site. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT CAR PARK CLOSURE 
 
We will temporarily be closing the car park as marked in yellow on the map on the reverse of this letter, to 
complete essential groundworks (drainage connections and creation of new car park).  
 
Access will be made for emergency vehicles.  
 
Please ensure your vehicles are parked elsewhere from Thursday 19th September. 
 
We are aware of the effect traffic and parking disruption has on our neighbours and the local community and 
will only be completing these closures when absolutely necessary. 
  
We will continue to communicate and engage with you during the works to ensure that any inconvenience is 
kept to a minimum. 
 
If you require further assistance, please contact Samantha Key on 07391 185430 or email 
buildingsouthcustomerrelations@graham.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Samantha Key 
Resident Liaison Officer 
GRAHAM 



 

 

 


